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	CTN Inc. 
Minutes
July 24, 2013

CDPHE

4300 Cherry Creek Drive South

Denver, Colorado 80246


	In Attendance
	Beckley, Scott, Peggy Berkey, Amy Carter, Tamara Connell, Crystal Cortes, Dee Crump, Martin Duffy, Michelle Galles, Lucinda Giblin, Tamara Hoxworth, Becky Jewell, Lori Kennard, Kimberlee King, Kate Knight, Darcy LaFleur, Tracy Lauzon, Staci Love, Karen Maciejko, Karen Masters, Lori McDonald, Margaret Mohan, Toni Moses, Kim Muramoto, Sherrie Peckham, Janine Pieterse, Vikki Pope, Mary Shelton, Phyllis Uribe, Sophie Van Wyk, Pamela Werner, Karin Whinery, 

	Treasurer’s  Report
	Tamara:$10,722.69 balance in the bank

	Agenda:

· System Improvement Grant for ICD-10 training
· CTN Website
· Roundtable

	Margaret Mohan: Introduced to group the question re: possible System Improvement grant to pay for ICD-10 class (100% reimbursement).  CDM is ready to convert to ICD-10 now but are waiting to convert when the state was requiring.  October 1st, 2014 is the Federally Required go live date on ICD-10.  Margaret had two day class quote of $200 per person from Kathy Cookman regarding an ICD-10 class.  We will put something on the website to help vote for people who would be interested in coming to just such a class. Lori McDonald introduced possibility of online class either in addition to or in exchange for to make more accessible.  Margaret asked for possible volunteers to write the grant, answer some questions, narrow down this project, research the possibilities. System improvement grants are due February, defend March to April, funds would be available July. 
Peggy: Sent around a piece of paper and had a live presentation showing website availability…can be updated as requested in the meeting.  Meeting minutes are password protected. Administrative ability to post meeting notes/upcoming agendas.  Blog post will be available.  Peggy will input everyone’s email addresses so will have permission to enter.  Can download information on trauma outreach classes and injury prevention each person might be doing.  Will eventually have links set up to Colorado Department of Health Trauma Program Site and Trauma Coordinator tool kit.  Eventually will be able to put power point presentations from classes done here.  Will have an ability to do question and answer for questions to the State Trauma Statistic Department.  Request for link to STN.  Suggestions or questions send Peggy an email or respond to blogs. Will have section regarding changes on NTDB, etc.  Margaret will have Mike Gerber link up with Peggy about possibility of linking up EMTS on the go site.  Website address:  www.cotrauma.org
Group:
Phyllis asked if ICD-9 to ICD-10 changes would cause rule changes on Inclusions and Exclusions.  Margaret will research this. 
October Meeting will be held in Pueblo…

Poll will be placed on the website regarding possible time changes for CTN.

 


Chair: Peggy Berkey – Sky Ridge Medical Center  

            Vice chair:  Tina Gemelli – North Suburban Medical Center  

Treasurer: Tamara Connell-   Littleton Adventist Hospital       

Secretary: Karen Masters – Lutheran Medical Center

Ex-officio: Tracy Lauzon –Medical Center of Aurora 
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